
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 

RE:  Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida to terminate 
interconnection agreements, amendments and or adoptions with the list of carriers 
below 

 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 
Due to the expiration of terms, BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida 
respectfully requests to terminate the following interconnection agreements.  New agreements 
are not being negotiated.   
 

Reason: Carrier Name: 
Previously 
Approved 

on: 

Docket 
Number: 

Termination 
effective as 

of: 

AT&T Request 
Computer Innerworks, 
Inc. 9/5/2006 060437-TP 11/10/2014 

AT&T Request Nextel South Corp. 05/12/09 070369-TP 2/17/2015 
AT&T Request NPCR, Inc. 05/12/09 070368-TP 2/17/2015 

CLEC exiting the business 
Everycall 
Communications, Inc. 03/13/07 060800-TP 2/24/2015 

CLEC exiting the business New Talk, Inc. 10/08/09 090364-TP 2/24/2015 
 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 214-757-8099. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 

AT&T  
208 S. Akard St.  
#2510.02 
Dallas, TX 75202 
T: (214) 757-8099 
F: (214) 746-2232 
rh2514@att.com 
www.att.com 
 

Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager – Regulatory Relations 
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